A"VG Coalition Celebration and Fundraiser

s Franklin County LCC

Stayin’ Alive is a non-profit organization working in Franklin County to reduce the impact
of problems associated with substance use, making our community a healthier and safer
place to live, work, and play.

On Thursday, November 3, 2022, we will hold our 15t Coalition Celebration at the
Brookville United Methodist Church, 150 E. 8™ Street at 6:00 p.m. This is a fundraiser and
Stayin’ Alive is respectfully asking individuals, organizations, and businesses to contribute
to our work by sponsoring a table, purchasing tickets, or making a donation for this event.

For a donation of $200.00, you will receive six dinner tickets for your table. Your name will
be prominently displayed as a Table Sponsor in the Coalition Celebration program, as well
as in all relevant press releases and publications.

If you are unable to sponsor a table, individual tickets may be purchased at the cost of
$10.00 each for students or $25.00 each for adults.

Please respond by October 20, 2022, with a check made payable to Stayin’ Alive. Checks
may be mailed to 527 Main Street, P. O. Box 64, Brookville IN 47012.

We will also be having a pie auction during this event, so bring your checkbook to further
invest in making a difference in your community by purchasing a delicious homemade pie.

Together, we can create a better Franklin County!

Yes, we will sponsor a table at the November 3™ Coalition Celebration and
enclosed is a check for $200.00 (includes six tickets).

Yes, we would like to purchase # of student tickets at $10.00 each
and/or # of adult tickets at $25.00 each for a total of $

No, we are unable to sponsor a table for this year’s Coalition Celebration, but we
will support your efforts in Franklin County by sending you a donation of

Name of Individual/Organization/Business, as it is to appear in our printed material:

Names of persons attending at our sponsored table:
(Names needed by October 20, 2022 to hold seats)

Address:

Telephone: Email:

We thank you for your support of Franklin County’s Stayin’ Alive!



